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Join fellow Grafton Land Trust Members for the Annual Meeting, including President’s Remarks and Year in Review. Light appetizers and beverages will be served. 

















Please RSVP by Nov. 5th- 508-887-0065 


or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@graftonland.org. " �info@graftonland.org. �
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The Grafton Land Trust


Annual Meeting





You are cordially invited to attend





November 10th


5:00 to 6:15 P.M. 


at the Grafton Community Barn
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